
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/20/2013 11:10:06 PM
Subject: FW: Projected IT Security and Infrastructure Expenditures for FY 2014

Attachments: IT Security & Infrastructure Expenditures for FY2014 d.doc

 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 

From: Loretta H. Goodwin [Loretta.Goodwin@ppp.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 2:23 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian; Sonya T. Bookard
 
Subject: Projected IT Security and Infrastructure Expenditures for FY 2014
 

Please see attached as requested.  A hardcopy will follow. Thanks
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